
Dear Shutesbury residents: 

 

Cases are rising.  Here are the numbers: 

Current known cases in the first five days (strict isolation): 4 

Current known cases in days 6-10 (strict masking): 12 

Known cases in the two weeks ending July 13: 18 

 

The CDC continues to rate the community level in both Hampshire and Franklin counties as low.  For 

information about current cases in Massachusetts, see https://www.mass.gov/info-details/covid-19-

response-reporting, where among other things there’s an interesting bar graph showing confirmed 

cases by age. 

 

Covid test kit distribution is suspended until at least the end of next week. 

 

The Shutesbury Board of Health 
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